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In this guest post published by Dorfman Mizrach & Thaler, LLP, Wilentz Shareholders and health law lawyers 
Peter Greenbaum and Michael Schaff provide guidance for CPAs and other financial support service providers 
concerning the corporate practice of dentistry (CPOD) restrictions in New Jersey pertaining to dental service 
organizations (DSO).
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